
 

SPR Stewards of the Park November project 2022 
 

Thank you for being a part of our first season of the Stewards of the Park project with Saco Parks and 

Recreation!  We have had a great year and accomplished many projects in our community to support 

the work of our parks division.  We hope you will join us for our final session this weekend – here are the 

details: 

 Date/Time: Saturday, November 5th at 9:00am  

 Meeting place: Saco Community Center, 75 Franklin Street 

 Task: planting bulbs (daffodils and alliums) at Saco Middle School, Jubilee Park, Haley Park, and 

the Train Station.  Please meet us first at the Saco Community Center and we will assign 

volunteers to various locations to plant bulbs. 

Questions? If you have any questions, please email Ryan Sommer at rsommer@sacomaine.org or call 

207-283-3139 X 812. 

Thank you! 

Saco Parks and Recreation 

 


